
Our Values: Teamwork, Honesty, Self-

belief, Determination, Passion and 

Respect 

 

 

 

 

 

Important Messages 

 

 

Swimming 

Swimming behaviour was much better this 

week. Mrs Pirie and I will update any parents 

if any further issues arise. 

 

Home Learning 

The home learning time table is up for 

Autumn 1 on Seesaw. They have their logins 

too. This week’s home learning is maths-place 

value alongside spellings week 2. It is due to 

be submitted next Thursday. 

 

PE Days 

Year 3 has PE on Tuesday, but we ask they 

have their PE kits in school all of the time in 

case of weather, and needing to change the 

day. When swimming stops, they will have an 

additional session on Wednesdays. 

 

DATES 

16th/18th October- Parents Evening 

18th October- Flu Vaccine 

8th November- Photos 

13th December- Panto Trip 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

STAR LEARNER 

Star learner has been awarded to Sienna and 

Lily. Both girls were able to independently 

remove their earrings for the first time. 

They listened to how to remove them safely 

and remained resilient when it didn’t happen 

straight away. 

Well done! 
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Science/Maths: 

In Science we are looking at plants. We have had 

lots of cross-curricular references to them in 

English. Art, and Maths. This display has painted 

sunflowers by the children. The children were 

then measured and will be measured at every half 

term.  

In maths, we are focusing on place value alongside 

majority of the school. We had a few sessions on 

finding 1, 10, 100 more or less than a number. It 

got trickier towards the problem-solving 

questions. We tried these grids with different 

levels of mathematical thinking. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
English: 

We have finished reading all of ‘The 

Gardener’ which has assisted us to write our 

lovely letters. The children are enjoying the 

broken-down process to ensure they have 

plenty of writing devices. This is our whole 

class letter so far. We take parts of letters 

we like and put them together to create a big 

class version. 


